
Curriculum Policy 
 
Arrowhead Head Start staff will implement a developmentally appropriate research-based early 
childhood curriculum that is aligned with the HSELOF and with the Minnesota Early Childhood 
Indicators of Progress.  
 
The curriculum will have an organized scope and sequence that is based on the developmental 
progression of how children learn. 
 
Fidelity of the curriculum will be monitored with a fidelity tool, through reviewing weekly 
lesson plans and though observations. 
 
Staff will be supported in implementing the curriculum with initial and ongoing curriculum 
training, as well as providing coaching on teaching practices and curriculum implementation. 
 
This policy complies with Head Start Performance Standard 1302.32 
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Additional References: 
Preschool Classroom Curriculum Procedure 
Home Visitor Curriculum Procedure 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


